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Wheeler Derrick

From: Jan Murphy <murphyranchllc@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 6:39 AM

To: HAGNR Exhibits

Subject: Lake County Weed Allotment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

We are four generation ranchers here in Paisley and we truly believe in invasive weed control.  We have 
participated in the program for many years and are seeing the benefits of yearly treatments.   
We are advocating for this bill to go through. 
 
Murphy Ranch LLC 
Martin, Jan & Brady Murphy 
Paisley, Oregon 
541-943-3130 
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